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Winter 2014 

 

Our Mission Is Family 

  

The welcome mat was rolled out for our new families for the 2013-2014 
school year at the New Families Liturgy and Reception. The annual      
tradition was hosted by the Parent Association board members on      
September 8, 2013. 

Following a mass at the Nazareth Academy High School Chapel, our  
administration, faculty, staff, classroom ambassadors, parents and      
students assembled in the Multi-Purpose Room for a luncheon.  

As in years past, this event is the beginning of many life-long friendships 
as we recognize all of the Nazareth families that maintain a tight bond 
long after their children graduate. 

At left, Sr. Mary Ellen and Sr. Teresita greet the Reichert Family. 

Below: Left - Spanish teacher Marie Furman greets new 4th Grader  Ryan McHugh 
and his mother. Below, right We express our gratitude to Bob and Diane Delia, for 
catering a hearty and appetizing luncheon. As their daughter Giovana graduates 
this year, we acknowledge their familyôs dedication and involvement over the past 
eight years in promoting the schoolôs mission to families. 

We are delighted with the alumni presence and leadership on our Nazareth Acad-
emy Grade School Parentsô Association Board this year!  At left, r - l: Laurie King, 
'85, President; Sr. Teresita, Sr. Yvette and Bernice (Giordano) Duesler, '79 , Vice-

President, greet families. (Board officers pictured on page 2) 

Below: Members of the faculty and the Cusano Family gather before the Liturgy. 
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Weõre on the web! E-mail this publication to your 

family and classmates.  Go to:  

www.nazarethacademy.net  

 

Nazareth Academy              

Grade School  

We are in need of yearbooks  

from the following years: 1980, 1983,  

1985, 1986, 1987, 1988.  

 

From the Principal  

A Message 

Congratulations to Nazareth Academy Grade School 2013-
2014 Parentsô Association Officers! Seated, l - r: Adrienne 
Roman, Sergeant-At-Arms; Laurie King, '85 , President; 
Lisa Vendetta, Recording Secretary. Standing, l - r: Chris-
tine Cerquetelli, Treasurer; Donna Lynch, Corresponding 

Secretary and Bernice Duesler, '79 , Vice President. 

Dear Friends of Nazareth Academy Grade School, 

A precious memory stands out in my mind as one of Godôs greatest gifts to 
us. Created by family traditions, new adventures, well-deserved triumphs, 
surprising events and moments of joy, the power to recall both inspires and 
motivates us to aim higher and higher, to adhere to traditions in order to build 
a better world, and to marvel at the achievements of others.  

This newsletter exemplifies the gift of memory in many ways, thanks to the  
untiring efforts of our Development Director, Mrs. Patricia McGarvey, who    
utilizes all means to preserve daily life in Nazareth Academy Grade School.  
Together with the faculty, the administration, the parents, the students, the 
alumni and the many friends of our school community, Mrs. McGarvey         
recreates the activities while preserving the precious moments in photos, 
poetic expression, and prose so that our ñfamilyò traditions, new experiences, 
success stories, surprises and jubilations remain forever for all to enjoy. 
Moreover, they serve as springboards for celebration ï for the Lord ñhas done 
great things for usò and we rejoice, just like our Patrons, Jesus, Mary and 
Joseph in Nazareth. 

Our school is proud of each and every precious moment preserved in this 
newsletter and warmly congratulates everyone for each event engraved in 
history in this publication - for everyone contributes to daily life at Nazareth 
and everyone plays an important role in supporting all activities. May the 
memories we treasure always be the building blocks for Nazareth in 2014 
and beyond! 

Enjoy the newsletter as you place your mind on ñrewind,ò and then, open your 
heart to Godôs blessings and challenges awaiting you as we make history for 
the next publication. 

 

Warm congratulations to all! 

Sister Mary Ellen, CSFN 

Principal 

Above, Sister Mary Ellen and the NAGSô 
mascot ñVictory,ò joined the fun at a Pep 

Rally during Catholic Schools Week. 
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The Nazareth Academy Grade School Parentsô Association hosted the 
annual Car Wash on September 14, 2013. Signs on the road and stu-
dents waving to motorists passing by attracted a steady line of custom-
ers on the warm, sunny day. 

Parents and students kept up with the demand for clean cars which 
included the fleet of cars from R.F. Design Integration, our current fami-
lies, faculty and Board of Trustee members!   

Special thanks to all the students and parents who brought their enthu-
siasm and elbow grease to begin the school year with a show of unity 
and support. 

Under the leadership of Honors     
English teacher Maureen Ayes, the 7th 
grade Honors ELA students have   
embarked on a new venture to publish 
a student newspaper entitled, ñThe 
Victory View.ò The staff is headed by 
Editor-In-Chief Jessica Scipione. 

The students turned reporters took to 
the beat around school to interview 
students and staff about activities, 
sports competitions and school events.  

To support the costs of printing the 
newspaper, the students held a bake 
sale to raise funds.   

To see the issues online, go to: 
www.nazarethacademy.net, Develop-
ment, Development Office and click  
ñVictory Viewò links. 

Left: Mrs. Ayes, with seventh grade      
students Helen Dotchel and Dominic 
Mancino.  

 

HONORS ENGLISH STUDENTS INTRODUCE  

�´�7�K�H���9�L�F�W�R�U�\���9�L�H�Z�µ 

Above: Anthony Pantalone and 
Julia Davis at the Bake Sale. 
Below: Editor Jessica Scipione 
helps our younger students 
purchase a treat. 


